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Dear Persons,

As a Primrose Hill resident, I am very distressed to hear that you are considering an application on behalf of
5G Network to install an 18 metre tall mast tower at the very entrance to Primrose Hill Park itself, in full
view of everyone, and in a conservation area which attracts locals, visitors and tourists alike to its tranquil
and picturesque area with two large parks, Regents Park and Primrose HIIl, a haven for humans, wildlife
and nature alike.

To put this mast, with unknown side effects on human and natural habitat with obviously NO REGARD
WHATSOEVER AS TO THE CHARACTER AND BEAUTY OF THE AREA or the HEALTH AND
SAFETY OF THE RESIDENTS is not a very good idea to say the least. As it is a conservation area, this
DOES NOT FIT IN with the beautiful and peaceful scenery people come for miles, and sometimes from
across the world, to enjoy.

As a resident, I dread having to walk past this eyesore everyday of the week as I go to get shopping in
Regents Park Road IF IT GOES UP. This is a polluter, and has no place in Primrose Hill at all, let alone
RIGHT NEXT TO THE PARK where people go to get HEALTHY! What about the other side of Primrose
Hill towards Swiss Cottage where natural beauty is less evident and will not spoil the character of the area
loved by people from far and wide?

I URGE YOU TO REJECT THIS APPLICATION ON THE GROUNDS THAT IT IS UNSIGHTLY,
DOES NOT FIT IN WITH A CONSERVATION AREA, AND HAS NO PLACE IN A TRANQUIL
PLACE OF NATURAL BEAUTY, WITH ITS UNKNOWN SIDE EFFECTS ON THE THOUSANDS
WHO SIT ON PRIMROSE HILL EVERY SUNNY DAY. PLEASE REJECT. PLEASE REJECT. PLEASE
REJECT THIS APPLICATION.

Camden must be seen to uphold the values of this area and the rights, HEALTH AND SAFETY of its
RESIDENTS. We come before 5G.

THank you so much in hopes .

Helena Sotiriou.



